
Matt Schumacher-President 

Matt has been associated with the organization for over five years. In 2015 and 2016, Matt 

chaired the APDA Golf Classic in Memory of Jack Buck, the organization’s largest fundraiser to 

date, helping raise more than $300,000 for Parkinson’s therapies and research.  Matt’s 

involvement stems from his mother who lived with PD for over 20 years and passed in 2016 

due to complications associated with the disease. He currently serves as a principal at 

Schumacher Creative where he helps clients develop communication strategies for both 

internal and external audiences. 

 


